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September 5, 2020
Dear Supporters, Family and Friends,

This is DJ Cimino, Connie’s son. On August the 16® my mother fell, hitting her head. Subsequent CT
scans revealed blood on the brain which necessitated hospitalization. That issue has cleared up.
However, leading up to the fall mom had experienced increasing weakness. Once hospitalized on
8/16/20, it was discovered that she had a disease called Fournier’s Gangrene. She had surgery on
8/17/20, and more surgery this past week on 9/2/20. Mom has been in the hospital this entire time, and
will likely be in for a few more weeks, as well as possibly have to need more surgery.

Please keep my mother in your prayers. She wanted to get the word out in case some of byou haven’t
heard. At this time please use the email in the header above if you need to make contact, or request
tracts. I am sure Mom will send something out when she is recovered.

Thanks for praying,

DJ Cimino



